
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  
Y1 Visit to Greenacres 

 
Our Year 1 children had a lovely little visit to 

Greenacres Residential Home this week - they 

had made fruit salad in class which they took 

to share with the residents, who were also 

treated to an impromptu rendition of Twinkle, 

Twinkle Little Star and Heads, Shoulders, 

Knees and Toes!  

 

 
World Book Day  

Don’t forget to read the attached Reading 

Newsletter for information on what we are 

planning for World Book Day on Thursday 7th 

March. 

School Car Park 
Another polite reminder that the visitor’s car 

park must not be used by parents and carers 

for picking up and dropping off children. 

Please use the car parking facilities kindly 

provided by Albert’s and St Marie’s Church.  If 

you are a blue badge holder, please speak to 

the school office to provide us with your 

details if you haven’t already done so.  Please 

pass this information on to grandparents etc.  

Also, for safety reasons, please can we remind 

parents/carers not to walk across the car park 

as a short-cut. Thank you for helping to keep 

everyone in our school community safe. 

 

School Dinners 
Please note that after the half term holiday, 

there will be a menu change affecting Monday 

Week 1; we will be replacing the Omelette 

with Quorn Dippers instead. 

 
We will be on Week 2 when we return after 

the half term holiday; the menu is available to 

view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH with 98% and for KS2 

it’s Y6T with 99.7%. 

Fledglings Nursery 
Top talking tips for parents 

Talk about things as they are happening; 

everyday activities provide wonderful learning 

opportunities (e.g. naming food items as you 

unpack the shopping or describing what you 

are doing). 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
A reminder that today is the last extra-

curricular club session with D J Danny. 

Due to popularity, the following clubs were 

split into Spring 1 and Spring 2, so Spring 2 

will start immediately after the half term 

break:  Rec, Y1 & Y2 Yoga on Mondays. 

Y1 & Y2 Art Club on Wednesdays.  

Rec, Y1 & Y2 Eco Club on Thursdays. 

 

Community Information 
Wigan Athletic Football Camps 

Wigan Athletic Community Trust are running 

Football Camps from 19th – 23rd February at 

Dean’s Trust Academy, Greenhey, Wigan WN5 

0DQ at a cost of £15.00 per day. To book or 

for more information, please email 

community@wiganathletic.com 

 

Hall Green Dental Practice 
Hall Green Dental Practice, 21A Hall Green, 

Upholland, WN8 0PB currently has NHS 

children’s spaces available at their practice 

which you may be interested in.  They also 

currently have an offer for adults to join on a 

private basis, however parents do not need to 

join the practice for their children to be 

registered. Please contact Lucy on 01695 

622066 for more information. 

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Friday 16th February - Break up from school 

usual finish times. 

Monday 26th February – Return to school 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March - Y1 trip to RHS 

Bridgewater (please wear school uniform). 

Friday 8th March – Rec, Y1 & Y2 Mother’s 

Day Assemblies 9.15 am & 2.15 pm. 

 
We break up today for one week’s holiday and 

wish you all a relaxing break! 
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